I object to this planning application.

The proposed development is oversized and out of character to the area, which is a
conservation area. It is domineering and will destroy the look and feel of this area.
While the existing house (Lamorna) is not in line with the area, the proposed
development is oversized and out of keeping for this part of Camden.

Michael Lee



